
I have recently been upgraded to fibre  - which I am delighted about.    
However my phone has been switched to digital.  I do have concerns as during Storm Arwen I had no 
power for 6 days and after initial problems with the phone relied on my landline for communication. 
This would no longer be possible. 
Kind regards 
  
Lynda Bain  
 


